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Village of Bellevue 
2nd Quarter 2014 Newsletter 

201 N. Main St.  Bellevue, MI 49021 

269-763-9571  269-763-9998 (fax) 

Bellevuemi@bellevuemi.net   Website: www.bellevuemi.net 
 
Village Council: Tuesday, April 8, 2014 7:00 p.m. Bellevue Village Hall 

Tuesday, April 22, 2014 7:00 p.m. Bellevue Village Hall 
 
Tuesday, May 13, 2014 7:00 p.m. Bellevue Village Hall 
Tuesday, May 27, 2014 7:00 p.m. Bellevue Village Hall 
 
Tuesday, June 10, 2014 7:00 p.m. Bellevue Village Hall 
Tuesday, June 24, 2014 7:00 p.m. Bellevue Village Hall 

 
Bellevue Planning Commission: Wednesday, April 16, 2014 7:00 p.m. Bellevue Village Hall* 
     Wednesday, May 21, 2014 7:00 p.m. Bellevue Village Hall 
     Wednesday, June 18, 2014 7:00 p.m. Bellevue Village Hall* 
     *only held if commission has business 
 
Bellevue Downtown Development Authority Board: Monday, April 14, 2014 10:00 a.m.  

Downtown Bellevue 
Monday, May 12, 2014 10:00 a.m.  
Downtown Bellevue 
Monday, June 9, 2014 10:00 a.m.  
Downtown Bellevue 
 

Holidays: 
 
     The Village of Bellevue offices will be closed on the following days in April, May, and June: 
 

Good Friday   Friday, April 18, 2014 
Memorial Day   Monday, May 26, 2014 

 
Memorial Day Parade: 
 
     American Legion Post 280, our local post, will be holding the annual Memorial Day Parade.  Memorial Day this 
year is on Monday, May 26.  The parade line up will begin at 9:30 a.m. and the parade will begin at 10:00 a.m. 
 

     A short memorial will be at the bridge for our salute to The Navy, Coast Guard and Merchant seaman 
and at the flag pole in Washington Park to honor the firefighters.  The parade will then go on to the 
cemetery for other memorial presentations 
 
     If your group is interested in participating in the parade, please contact Michael Cassens, 269-
763-3186. 
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Flushing Water Mains: 
 
    The Village will be flushing water mains on Wednesday, April 30 and Thursday, May 1  to remove 
accumulated sediments.  While flushing doesn’t affect the safety of the water supply, tap water may 
appear cloudy or discolored immediately after flushing.  The Village is advising residents to run their 
cold water in their bathtub or utility sink until it runs clear again, and is discouraging them from using 
their washing machines the day of flushing and for 24 hours after, since clothing could become discolored. 
 
Bellevue Farmer’s Market: 
 
     The farmer’s market will be returning to Bellevue in 2014.  The Village of Bellevue is 
working with the Battle Creek Farmer’s Market Association to again have a local farmer’s 
market.  You can find the association online at http://www.battlecreekfarmersmarket.com 
or its Facebook page. 
 
     The market will be held on Thursday’s at Washington Park.  Its hours of operation will 
be from 3:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.  Opening day for the market will be Thursday, June 6. 
 
     The market participates with Project FRESH and Senior Project FRESH.  It can accept 
Bridge Cards, Double Up Bucks, and credit cards. 
 
     Local vendors are encouraged to participate with the market.  The farmer’s market is an excellent means for 
local growers and producers to reach new customers.  Qualified vendors who wish to become part of the market 
should contact Brigette Leach, 269-746-4648. 
 
2014 Bellevue Community Pride Day 
 
     The Bellevue Community Schools is partnering up with the Village of Bellevue to hold the annual Bellevue 
Community Pride Day.  This event is scheduled to take place on Friday, May 2. 
 
     On this day, our high school students will volunteer time and labor and give back 
to the community that is always so generous to them.  This article is to invite you to 
become a part of this tradition.  We would like you to find tasks for the students to 
perform that day, inside or outside.   
 
     Past years projects include cleaning the parks, setting out flower pots and picnic 
tables, painting the one room school house, painting other structures and items, 
raking and cleaning up yards, hauling trash, assisting the village and township officials 
in spring cleaning of their buildings.  Projects have been performed for Bellevue 
Township, the Village of Bellevue, local churches, local businesses, and community 
residents. 
 
     More information can be found on the Village of Bellevue’s website at www.bellevuemi.net under the events 
section.  A brochure can be found there with a form you can use to submit a project.  You can also pick up a 
form at Bellevue Village Hall or contact us at 269-763-9571 and we can send you one. 
 
Meal-On –Wheels Volunteers Needed 
 
     Volunteer drivers are needed for the Meals-On-Wheels program in Bellevue.  Opportunities are available for 
as little as one hour, one day a month.  If interested please contact Sherry Green at 269-763-9255.   

http://www.battlecreekfarmersmarket.com/
http://www.bellevuemi.net/
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Brush Pick-Up Program Flyer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 4 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Spring Clean-Up Flyer 


